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Lithgow Public School 
NEWSLETTER

Term 1 Week 4 2019
From the Executive

It has been a busy Week 4 with many exciting things happening for both 
our staff and students. 

Our Star Reader Book Fair continued until last night with Ms Terpaj 
reporting that it was a great success. On Tuesday the Executive staff 
met with Debbie-Lee Hughes, our Director of Education for our region. 
Debbie-Lee came to work with us on our School Plan and the Executive 
focus for the year. 

Wednesday’s school photo day was a very busy day, however we 
managed to get all photos taken before the end of the day. Photos should 
be back to you early in Term 2. 

Thursday saw our swimmers compete at the District Carnival; and in 
exciting news we have come away with the District Swimming Carnival 
Crown for 2019! Congratulations to all students for representing 
yourselves and our school with pride. S

Also on Thursday we had our first Community Café for the year. The 
Executive team talked at the Café about our visions for each Stage for 
the  coming year. 

Last night we had another whole school community event with our Meet 
the Teacher evening for parents and a disco for our children. Thank you 
to all parents who came along and to our wonderful P & C volunteers for 
running our BBQ. 

Lastly, Mr Davies has been away this week at the Principals Conference 
in Sydney, so we are sure that he will come back with some exciting 
ideas for us all. 

Have a great weekend everyone, 

The Executive Team 

What’s on?
Monday 25 February

Tuesday 26 February

Wednesday 27 February

Thursday 28 February

Friday 1 March

Clean up Australia Day
Scripture

Monday 4 March

Basketball Western Trials

Tuesday 5 March

Wednesday 6 March

Tennis Western Trials

Thursday 7 March
 

 
Friday 8 March

Special Awards Assembly



2

Kindergarten News
Our newest and smallest members of Lithgow Public School are settling in well and are enjoying learning how 
big school works.
 
Below are some comments from our children about what they have liked so far about school.

I like sitting at the tables with my friends and eating. By Kitara 
I have liked making some new friends and playing with my old friends from preschool. By Isaac H

I love playing in the playground. By Sierra 
I like playing with friends outside. By Isla 
Playing with my friends inside. By Tate 

I like to draw in the classroom. By Aneira 
I like the Numberjacks and the Numbertaker. By Eli 

I like listening and learning and playing with my friends. By Jimmy 
I like going to the library and playing with my friends. By Isaac W 

I like going to this school. By Elora 
I like coming to school every day. By Ashley 

I like going to the library and the canteen and the Numberjacks. By Lydia A  
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Spotlight on Christopher Pilarcik Gee
Congratulations on being elected School Captain of 
LPS 2019.

What class are you in this year?
Chifley with Mrs Trounce

Do you play any sport?

I play soccer for Lithgow City Rangers in Under 13’s.  I 
have been playing for 7 years.

Do you have any hobbies?  

Drawing and playing sport

Favourite Food?  

Everything apart from pickles.  I LOVE food!!!

What is your most memorable moment at LPS so far?

Going to Broken Bay last year and doing the ropes 
course.

What do you want to be when you grow up?

I would love to be a professional soccer play and play 
for Australia.

The Uniform Shop is open on 
Monday and Wednesday 

mornings

8.45am - 9.15am.  

 UNIFORM SHOP

TASTY TUESDAY
Pizza 

Ham & Pineapple or Meatlovers
$3.50

Please order at the Canteen
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Lithgow City Rangers Soccer Club will be holding 
their 2019 registration days / muster days at 
Marjorie Jackson Soccer Complex on Thursday 28 
February and Thursday 7 March from 4.00pm until 
5:30pm. 

Any further information please contact Nigal Lloyd 
on 0409 676 019 or 63512697


